
From: Izzy Francke   
Sent: 30 April 2023 10:13 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference: 2022/3853/P 
 
Hi there 
 
I would like to strongly object to the ferris wheel being built in Camden 
Market. I am a Camden resident and this will be detrimental to our lifestyle 
and enjoyment of our neighbourhood for several reasons: 
 
1. Harmful impact on the 6 listed building in the regents canal conservation 
area 
 
2. The wheel will be 40 metres tall and be able to look into homes which will 
mean loss of privacy! 
 
3. The crowds will get significantly larger - it is already SO crowded!!! It is 
almost impossible to travel. 
 
4. The Met Police have said that increased crowds will mean more crime in the 
area. 
 
PLEASE prevent this happening. 
 
Best, 
Camden Resident 
Isabelle Francke 
 
 
 
 


